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Dear YQ Reps,  

After the success of ‘In the Spotlight – Young Quilters’ at Festival of Quilts 
2016, we have been invited to exhibit again in 2018. The exhibition space 
has been allocated to us every other year. This is a fantastic opportunity for 
your YQs to be involved in a national festival exhibition and will showcase 
their skill and creativity.  

Our aim is to involve all Guild regions, so we encourage you all to take part. 
The dimensions of the exhibition space will be 7m x 5m, and we will do our 
best to display as many YQ quilts as possible. We are asking each YQ rep to 
send in a selection of photos of YQ quilts they would like to exhibit. You can 
contact other YQ group leaders in your region as they may have quilts to 
suggest. These can be individual or group quilts on any theme and of any 
dimension. Please include an explanation of the quilt/s theme and 
technique, plus dimensions. Quilts do not need to be new – this is a chance 
to show existing quilts that YQs have already made. We have provided a 
short template to fill in for each possible quilt.  

I am sure you will understand we cannot guarantee all quilts will be shown 
because we have limited space. However we will do our best to show a 
range from as many regions and age groups as possible and a selection 
panel will ensure that this is a fair process.  

Please email your chosen photos and accompanying information by Friday 

4th May to  
Rosemary Preece (Exhibitions Officer) at Exhibitions@quiltersguild.org.uk   

 
Chosen quilts will need to be posted to the Quilters Guild offices by Friday 
13th July 

 
Quilts will be posted back to you after the festival. 
  
Please get in touch if you have any questions or would like more 
information. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Sarah and Rosemary 
 


